
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission Ave. 
P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, WA 99220-0500 
Telephone: 800-727-9170 
 
March 7, 2018 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. UE-180102 – Avista Voluntary Solar Select Program 
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 

Attached for filing by Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities, are confidential work 

papers as requested by Commission Staff, which support the Company’s proposed Voluntary Solar 

Select Program.  The work papers are confidential in their entirety, per WAC 480-07-160, due to 

sensitive and contractual information contained therein.    

If you have any questions regarding this filing please call Shawn Bonfield at 509-495-2782 

or by email at shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Linda M. Gervais 
 
Sr. Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Avista Utilities 
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